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Student Learning

● MS/HS 1st quarter grade reports were sent out November 3, Qtr 1 ended
October 28

● ACADEC is moving on to Regional Competition, placed 6th in local competition!
● Math League competed on Thursday, November 4

Community Connections
● Musical, Chitty Chitty Bang Bang, was a huge success!  Many rave reviews from

the community. Thank you Mr. and Mrs. Triebold for all your hard work in making

this year’s musical memorable!
● Veterans’ Day Assembly, Thursday, November 11
● Continued Improvements in our Industrial Tech area

○ New CNC Mill due to arrive December (WI Fast Forward Grant)

Communications
● Winter sports meetings have been held, GBB started November 8, WR and BBB

start on November 15
● Online Sports Registration information was shared with all families.
● Fitness Center Supervisor needed

Workforce Development
● Nathan Brost, Cheryl Strunk, and Beth Steinke attended a conference for Infinite

Campus, in Appleton
● Craig Diedrich attended the state Athletic Director’s Conference, November 7-9
● Continuous work on our School Improvement Plan
● Dan Nowak and Crystal Witt-Whybrow attended a Counselors conference

November 10-12.


